
a smart investment for the future							     
Recently, the Lewiston School District received a $21,605 rebate check 
from Minnesota Energy Resources for completing a full indoor air quality 
renovation project. The upgrades include the replacement and installation  
of high efficiency boilers, HVAC systems, and a climate control system.

The Turn-Key Efficiency rebate program reduced out-of-pocket costs, 
allowing for the purchase of energy efficient products. Although these 
upgrades are some of the largest the district anticipates making in the next 
decade, plans include further smaller-scale energy saving opportunities.

The Turn-Key Efficiency rebate program lets you work one-on-one with an 
energy advisor to complete an energy assessment and create a long-term 
plan for energy efficiency. You’ll be able to receive energy rebates, shorten 
the payback period of new high-efficiency equipment, and track savings 
using the ENERGY STAR® Portfolio Manager.

Visit minnesotaenergyresources.com to learn how your energy 
improvements can qualify for cash rebates, or contact 24-Hour Customer 
Service at 866-872-0052.

“The scope of this project is 

probably the largest one we 

will take on in the next ten 

years. But, looking down the 

road, it will save us money and 

save taxpayers money.”

—�Jeff Apse, Superintendent, 
Lewiston School District

A school district’s breath of fresh air
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